
 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

Date: August 8, 2017  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: August 8, 2017 Boards and Commissions Appointment 
 

 
The Albion Little River Fire Protection District Board of Directors has provided to Clerk of the 
Board staff a written request for the appointment of Mr. Steven Acker. Voter registration has 
been verified for Mr. Acker and the 5th District Supervisor has also provided written support of 
Mr. Acker’s appointment.  


